
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  
 
In order to make the children feel as at ease as possible during SATs week (Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May), we are holding 
a daily ‘SATs breakfast’ on each of the four days from 8:15am – 8:40 am. We have found this has been helpful in the past as it gives 
the children some time to socialise with their friends and keep calm before the tests.  
 
At the breakfasts, the following will be on offer: 

• Toast (butter, jam) 

• Cereal 

• Croissants 

• Pain au chocolat 

• Yoghurts 

• Fruit 

• Juice 
 
There is no cost for the breakfasts – this will be met by school. If children would normally attend our breakfast club provision then 
they can still arrive from 8am and then support with setting up. 
 
Please fill out the reply slip below as soon as possible to confirm your child’s attendance so we are aware of how many children to 
cater for. 
 
Even if your child chooses not to have breakfast in school, can we please request that all Year 6 children are in school by no later 
than 8.15am on each of the four days to ensure we can register the pupils in good time and be ready for a prompt start.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mr. Campbell 
Y6 Teacher 
 

 
 
 
Child’s name: ________________________________ 
 
Please indicate which breakfast(s) you will be attending: 
 

Please indicate the 
days your child will 
be having 
breakfast: 

Monday 13th  Tuesday 14th      Wednesday 15th  Thursday 16th 

    

  
I will ensure my child is in school for 8:15am Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May. 
 
Signed: _____________________________________ 

 


